
  

  

 
 
 
REFERENCE:  17FOI 150 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Any letters or correspondence sent by Prince William, Prince Harry, or Prince Charles to 
government ministers in  
Office of the secretary of state for Wales from December 1st 2016 to December 1st 2017. 
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
The Wales Office has reviewed its records from 1 December 2016 – 1 December 2017 and can 
confirm that we have not received any correspondence from The Prince of Wales, Duke of 
Cambridge or Prince Henry of Wales. 
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